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The rise of the new guys continues around here and that’s a good thing.
Curt Stallion is leading the pack and I could go with the title match
against Santos Escobar. It’s nice that they’re building things up a bit
as while Stallion is unlikely to win the title, he is gaining a lot with
the victories that are setting it up. Let’s get to it.

Here are last week’s results if you need a recap.

Opening sequence.

Tony Nese/Ariya Daivari vs. Bollywood Boyz

Nigel dancing with the Bollywood Boyz is always worth a chuckle. Samir
fights off the early double teaming attempt and it’s off to Sunil for two
off a clothesline. A double suplex gets two more but the way too early
Bollywood Blast attempt misses. Nese comes back in with a chinlock and
then a torture rack, which looks quite impressive on someone who can be
bent around like Samir.

That’s broken up and Nese dropkicks Daivari by mistake, allowing the hot
tag to Sunil. Everything breaks down and the superkicks abound, meaning
that NOW the Bollywood Blast can connect for two. Nese makes the save but
it’s Daivari hitting a Rock Bottom on Samir. The Running Nese knocks out
Sunil on the floor and the Persian Lion splash finishes Samir at 5:22.

Rating: C-. Just a match here as the Bollywood Boyz’ fall continues. It’s
not a big deal to lose to Daivari and Nese, as they needed a boost after
their losses to the young guys. It helps when the Boyz have more charisma

https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2020/12/15/205-live-december-11-2020-theyre-getting-something-out-of-it/
https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2020/12/15/205-live-december-11-2020-theyre-getting-something-out-of-it/
https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2020/12/15/205-live-december-11-2020-theyre-getting-something-out-of-it/
https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2020/12/11/205-live-december-11-2020-stay-on-target/


than they know what to do with and my goodness it’s a lot easier to watch
them as faces. Not a good match, but at least it helped the bigger names.

Curt Stallion/Ashante Adonis/August Grey vs. Legado del Fantasma

This  is  a  rematch  from  the  Takeover:  WarGames  bonus  match,  which
apparently only aired on the YouTube channel a few days after the show.
Adonis and Mendoza start things off with Adonis driving him into the
corner without much trouble. They trade headlocks until Adonis shoulders
him down. Wilde tries to come in and gets caught in a flapjack, followed
by a kick to the face to put Escobar on the floor.

Stallion comes in but the distraction lets Mendoza knee him from behind
to take over. Escobar hits a heck of a chop for two on Stallion but he
kicks Wilde into the corner, allowing the tag to Grey. A gutwrench
powerbomb gets two on Wilde and a victory roll gets the same on Mendoza.
Escobar low bridges Grey to the floor though and it’s time to take Grey
into the corner.

Some running clotheslines in the corner have Grey in more trouble and a
suplex into a splash gives Mendoza two. We hit the cravate (with Escobar
giving tips on how to crank) but Grey slips out and makes the hot tag to
Stallion to clean house. Stallion’s top rope splash hits Wilde for two
with Mendoza having to make the save. Everything breaks down and Stallion
rolls Wilde up for the pin at 9:54.

Rating: C+. This is where 205 Live has been doing well as of late. No
this stuff has no value anywhere else and no the title match isn’t going
to be the most important thing, but they are making it feel like a big
deal around here. The match and the build are being treated as something
important and that is what makes this feel so much better. Good enough
match too, with Stallion’s roll continuing.

Post match Escobar loads up a cheap shot on Stallion but Grey and Adonis
make the save to end the show.

Overall Rating: C. The main event means a lot more and it carries the
show well enough. I’m not sure when they are finally going to get to the
title match, but they have done a good job of turning what should be



nothing into something I kind of want to see. That’s amazing for a show
like 205 Live and this is working out rather well. Good enough show here
though and that means a lot for probably the lowest show on the WWE menu.

 

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and pick up the
paperback edition of KB’s Complete 2004 Monday Night Raw
Reviews (also available as an e-book) from Amazon. Check out
the information here:

http://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2019/08/26/new-book-and-e-book-k
bs-complete-2004-monday-night-raw-reviews/

And check out my Amazon author page with cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6
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